October 4, 2007

Billie Blanchard

CA Public Utilities Commission
c/o Aspen Environmental Group
235 Montgomery Street, Ste 935
San Francisco, CA 94104

RE: Sunrise Powerlink New Information Route “D” Alternative

Dear Ms. Blanchard;

Since March 6, 2007 [ was taking care of my husband that had multiple heart surgeries
and finally passed away Mary 13, 2007. Since then it was necessary to put a lot of things on hold
taking care of estate problems and my personal health. Ihave missed several CUSP scoping
meetings on the Sunrise Powerlink project.

I am extremely concerned as my home is contiguous to the Boulevard Substation on the
South side of Old Hwy 80 in Boulevard as shown on Route B-C which connects to the New
Information Modified Route “D” Alternative as shown in SDG&E Comments submitted to
CPUC on June 14, 2007. Ifthe route is taken as shown in Topic Boulevard (18-41) my
property including both legal building sites, 4 wells and the other improvements would take a
very large drop in value. 1am a realtor/broker and understand that the purchasing public does
not want to purchase next to or under high tension power lines, even though we are told they do
not cause cancer. The only alternative I see is for SDG&E to buy me out giving me an
opportunity to purchase another property of equal value. I will never get another property that is
9.85 acres, with 2 LEGAL HOMES, a 4 car garage, 4 wells, one of which produces 75 GPM, and
all of the other improvements I currently have in San Diego County near to any type of medical
facility. I can not even try to sell this property without disclosing the Sunrise Power Link
project. This

immediately destroys the value I had before this project. It is my understanding that Goal 2 of
Regional Energy Strategy, increasing the “IN BASIN”power generation, will be comprised
if Sunrise Powerling is built Why spend the money and ruin families liver? The cost of
liveable home in San Diego is far beyond my resources in a decent neighborhood, i.e. not La
Jolla.

I am seventy-one years old and need easy access to downtown San Diego for hospitals,
doctors, therapy, medical supplies, etc. 1need to talk to someone about this problem. 1 would
appreciate your consideration of my comments above.
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